
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
31st October 2023 

 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

Children in Need 2023, Challenge Yourself to be SPOTacular! – Friday 17th November.  

On Friday 17th November, we will be supporting Children in Need and holding a non-uniform 
day.  No hair dye please.  Please come to school wearing your pyjamas with a suggested 
donation, for Children in Need, of 50p or whatever you can afford.  Dressing gowns or Oodies 
are encouraged for warmth but please leave your slippers at home, we don’t want soggy feet! 

To help raise extra money for this great cause, we will be holding a ‘Splat the Teacher’ at the 
end of the day.  Votes cost 50p per entry and a list of teachers will be available, for the children 
to choose from, on the day.  Children may purchase more than 1 vote if they wish.  The 
‘splatting’ will take place in the school hall before the end of day and photos will be added to 
our Facebook Page and website. 

Also during the day, within classes, children will be discussing the importance of Children in 
Need, and we will be enabling the children to understand how we are helping those that are 
less fortunate than ourselves.  You can find more information about Children in Need here 
https://www.bbcchildreninneed.co.uk/  

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Kate Haskins & Alice Rist 
PSHE Leaders 
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